
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT SLIP 

 

 
 

TCS/GEN/013/2023-24        Date: 26-05-2023 
CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: FRIENDSHIP - ةقادص  

SUBJECT: PETTING THE ANIMALS IN KINDERGARTEN  

 
Dear Parent, 
Greetings from The Central School-Dubai! 
Experiential learning is an engaged learning process whereby students “learn by doing” and by reflecting on 
the experience. We are pleased to inform you that in connection with the upcoming theme ‘Animal 
Kingdom’ in Kindergarten, we have organized an event with Posh Paws on 12th June 2023 for KG1 students 
and 13th June 2023 for KG2 students. A variety of adorable animals such as rabbits, hamsters, tortoises, and 
birds will be brought. Students will have the opportunity to feed, lead, pet and groom the animals under the 
supervision of highly trained and skilled staff. Each child will be provided with hand sanitizer at the end of 
their session.  If you would like your ward to take part in the event, kindly fill in the consent slip and send 
it with 30 AED/- as a charge of the event to your ward’s class teacher by the 1st June 2023.  
Please note that this is optional and in case your child is not participating then they will be accommodated 
by the assistant teachers in the class and students will be shown video of the same in the class. 
 
 
  
 
  

          Name of the Student:                                                                      Class & div: 
         Parent’s Name:                                                        Parent’s Mobile number: 
 

 Yes, I am interested in sending my ward for the event. I enclose AED 30/- to the 
class teacher. 
No, I don’t want to send my ward for the event. 

 
        Parent’s Signature:                                          Date: 
 
 

 Regards, 
 
 
 

 

   Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 


